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Margaret,
 
The Arts and Humanities Panel of the ASC Curriculum Committee has reconsidered your proposal for
a new freshman seminar "High and Low? Art and Popular Culture."
 
I am happy to report that the Panel has unanimously approved the new course.
 
Should you have any questions about the feedback of the Panel, please feel free to contact Janice
Aski, faculty Chair of the Arts and Humanities Panel, or me.
 
I am also cc’ing Todd Bitters and Dawn Nolen, who both administer the Freshman Seminar program.
One of them will be in touch with you for the practical arrangements related to teaching the course.
 
 
Best wishes,
Bernadette
 
 
 
 
 

Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Director, Curriculum and Assessment
College of Arts and Sciences
154D Denney Hall, 164 Annie & John Glenn Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679 / Fax: 614-292-6303
http://asccas.osu.edu
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